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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 10:04 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: I DO NOT WANT an Extension to the Emergency Bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Dear Parliament officer, 

I DO NOT want an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022). 

Evidence: 
The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers. The ABS data is 
now showing the exaggeration of such data.  

 2,639 deaths where people died with or from COVID-19 that occurred by 31 January 2022 have
been registered and received by the ABS. The ABS expects to receive further registrations for this 
period from the jurisdictional Registries of Births, Deaths and Marriages. 

 The majority (2,556 deaths) of these 2,639 deaths were due directly to COVID-19.
 There were a further 83 people who died of other causes (e.g. cancer) but were COVID-19 positive

at the time of death. 
 Chronic cardiac conditions were the most common pre-existing chronic condition for those who

had COVID-19 certified as the underlying cause of death. 

Contact: 
 

 

Regards, 

Angelo Salgado 
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